
 

3 April 2020 

 

 

Emil Gimranov 

CEO, Uzinfocom  

 

 

Dear Mr. Gimranov,  

 

On behalf of ICANN, I would like to extend our sincerest congratulations on the 25th anniversary 

of Uzbekistan’s Country Code Top Level Domain ‘.UZ’.  

 

Your perseverance and ongoing contributions over the years to develop the .UZ ccTLD and the 

local Internet itself, are the reasons why you are proudly celebrating this important milestone.  

 

We look forward to future collabarotioans and in providing support where we can to help with 

the growth of Uzbekistan’s Internet ecosystem.   

 

I wish you the best of success. 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


